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Nicole Miller
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
Washington, D.C. 20463

Identification Number: C00480228

Reference: Amended Year-End Report (11/23/2010-12/3.1/2010), Received 02/16/2011,
 Continuing America?s Strength and Security PAC

Dear Nicole:

This note is in response to a notice received from you dated September 15, 2011 and re-mailed November 23, 2011
regarding the report referenced above.  The issues questioned in this letter were twofold:
1)The Amended 2010 July Quarterly (4/1/2010-6/30/2010), received 1/31/2011, disclosed a $500 decrease in
disbursements.
 This was due to the fact that the original report, filed 7/15/2010, contained a typographical error.  A distribution
made to Richard Hanna for Congress was originally reported as being $1,000.  The distribution was actually $500.  The
error was later discovered, which led to the $500 decrease in disbursements.  This error was corrected in the Amended
2010 July Quarterly report filed on 1/31/2011.
2)The Amended 2010 Year-End (11/23/2010-12/31/2010), received 2/16/2011, disclosed a decrease in receipts of
$12,725.00
as well as a decrease in disbursements of $14,544.64.  This was due to the fact that the original report, filed
1/31/2011, included receipts and distributions from 10/1/2010-12/31/2010.  However, all receipts and distributions from
10/1/2010-11/22/2010 were reported on the Post-General Report.  The bookkeeper was unaware that these items did not
need
to be included in the 2010 Year-End Report.  The Amended 2010 Year-End Report reported the correct time-frame,
11/23/2010-12/31/2010.  Therefore, the Amended 2010 Year-End Report is correct.
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